
From: Alex Allie
To: Greg Minikel
Cc: Peter Allie; Dan Koski; Adam Tegen; Amber Noworatzky; Nicholas Mueller; Curtis Hall; Brock Wetenkamp; Paul

Braun
Subject: Re: External: Bayshore Drive Parking Adjustment
Date: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 3:23:46 PM

Not a problem, I agree with keeping parking 25-50 feet away from driveways and crosswalks. 
We're fine with whatever you recommend in that regard.

Thanks.

Alex Allie
Allie Family Companies
100 Maritime Drive | Suite 3C | Manitowoc, WI 54220
T: 920.684.1545 | C: 920.901.1549 | F: 920.682.0300

On Wed, Aug 25, 2021 at 3:18 PM Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> wrote:
Alex & Peter,

I generally agree with the area proposed for unlimited parking.  My only recommendation
will be to not allow any parking within about 25-50 feet of the driveway for the apartments
and the proposed trail by the signed crosswalk.  Especially by the crosswalk so that the
pedestrians are visible for a long distance and not hidden behind parked cars.  Legally or per
State Statutes, it is 4 feet from a driveway and 15 feet from a crosswalk, but I would like to
see these distances increase substantially for visibility.

I have forwarded your request to Amber at the PD for hopefully getting it on the September
Public Safety Committee Agenda.  That meeting will be on Monday, September 13th at 5:30
pm in the Council Chambers.

From: Alex Allie <aallie@alliecompanies.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 3:04 PM
To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>; Peter Allie <pallie@alliecompanies.com>
Subject: External: Bayshore Drive Parking Adjustment

Hi Greg,

Peter and I would like to request on behalf of Rivers Edge Manitowoc LLC to have a portion
of the west lane of Bayshore Drive be converted to overnight parking.  I believe the street is
wide enough to allow for parking and it would help the Rivers Edge apartments during
various holidays as well as family get-togethers that may happen in our clubhouse. Angelus
Assisted Living would also likely benefit from the street parking during holidays. 
Additionally, I think some parking on Bayshore Drive would benefit trail users of the future
trail that will run between Lincoln Park and Lake Michigan.

I am not sure if this would be for Public Safety or Public Infrastructure, but I am happy to
attend if needed.

Thanks.

Alex Allie
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